The LifeLine Coalition campaign promotes a Culture of Life by providing life affirming support for women facing a crisis pregnancy. The LifeLine Coalition is a group of social service agencies and prolife caregivers (Our Lady’s Inn, Birthright, and Good Shepherd Children and Family Services) that  provide women with assistance for medical expenses, housing, food and clothing, and they offer educational and spiritual guidance, counseling, and adoption services. The Respect Life Apostolate raises the funding which is then distributed to the member agencies. Since its inception in 1986 under Archbishop May, the St. Louis community has contributed over $1.6 million in gifts of support to the LifeLine Coalition agencies. These agencies support more than 10,000 women each year. Lifeline Coalition also contributes 1% of its annual budget to the Blessed Teresa of Calcutta Fund.
(include instructions for how donations may be made)

